
From: Earley, Jr., James E.
To: Long, Russell <russelllong@scdps.net>
CC: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
Date: 5/8/2002 12:37:07 PM

Subject: Additional DMV relocation expenses
Attachments: DMV Relocation expenses.xls

Russell,

I mentioned in my last note to you that we may need to add the cost of the Phoenix backup equipment to the cost of the 
building move.

We do need to add this cost. The attachment below now reflects all of the DMV costs for the move. I have sent you the 
technical specs (or the web site for these) for all of the major components to be installed in the data center.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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